
Madison Township 

MINUTES 

                 Date: October 19, 2023 

                 Time: 3:00 p.m. 

                 Loc.: Madison Twp Office 

 

The stated meeting of the Madison Township Board of Supervisors was called to order by 

Chairman Rhonda Stitz at 3:00 p.m.  Also attending the meeting were Supervisors Larry 

Hartzell and Claire Swartz 

 

Guests in Attendance:  Mark Shellenberger, Nancy Welliver, Mr. and Mrs. Sheatler. 

Sheatlers’ wanted to see if Rishel Road was going to be budgeted for work in 2024. 

 

Worked on General Fund, Liquid Fuels and Sewer budgets. There will be a 1 Mill tax increase 

for 2024 and sewer rates for Hilner will go up $10 per month. It was decided no other budget 

meetings would be needed. 

 

Time of Adjournment:  at 5:12p.m. a motion was made to adjourn by Larry Hartzell 2nd by 

Rhonda Stitz -  Motion carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Beverly Lutcavage 

Secretary-Treasurer 


